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SENATOR BONACIC ATTENDS GRAND OPENING OF BOYS AND
GIRLS CLUB OF SULLIVAN COUNTY'S NEW LOCATION AT
LIBERTY MIDDLE SCHOOL

JOHN J. BONACIC  April 13, 2010

On April 10, 2010 Senator Bonacic attended the grand opening of the Boys and Girls Club
of Sullivan County’s new location at Liberty Middle School. Pictured are Senator Bonacic,
Boys & Girls Club Executive Director Alexis Eggleton, and School and County officials
as well as students that attend the program.



